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Litens launches the new Decoupler Logo

Litens Automotive announced today that they will no longer be using the RotoRx™ name and logo for their aftermarket line of overrunning alternator pulleys.  The product previously known in the industry as a RotoRx™ Isolating Decoupler Pulley (IDP), will now be known simply as the “Litens OAD”. The term OAD stands for Overrunning Alternator Decoupler and is the terminology currently used internally by Litens and their Original Equipment Manufacturers to describe this technology.  Any inventory in stock with the RotoRx™ logo should be sold through as a running change.  If you are currently using the RotoRx™ logo on your website or promotional material, please contact Tendeco Sales at Info@tendeco.com to obtain the new logo shown below. 
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